
next week at colquitz 
friday, june 28, 2024  

T H I S  W E E K’ S  R E F L E C T I O N S 

 

Hello Colquitz Families,  
 
I can’t believe my first year as principal has drawn to a close.  The last week has been full of spe-
cial events that will live on in all of our memories.  Please enjoy photos of Grade 8 Day, the Year-
end  Assembly, and the Grade 8 Recognition Ceremony. 
 
We know the job of parent is not always an easy one (as many of us are 
parents ourselves!), and we appreciate  working together with you as a 
team to encourage and motivate students, and when needed, help them 
take accountability and fix mistakes.  Thank you for all that you do to 
work with us as a school to help support, guide, and coach students to be 
their best selves socially, emotionally and academically, every day. 
 
Ms. Elford and I and the office staff will be around for the next week 
or so if you find anything like library books or other things to return, 
or if you have any questions we can help with.  We will be back on 
August 19th and open for the last two weeks of the summer as well.  I 
will be sending out more information then around start-up. Best of 
luck to our Grade 8 students and families with high school. 
 
Thank you again for being such a fantastic community. 
Have a wonderful summer with your friends and family.  You’ve 
earned it!  - Carrie Schlappner — Principal 

next week at a glance—see you in september 

Monday, Sept 2 • LABOUR DAY—NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, Sept 3 • First day of school 
• Students arrive at 9:30am; dismissed at 11:30am 

Wednesday, Sept 4 • First full day—8:40am-2:49pm 

Thursday, Sept 5 • Full Day 

Friday, Sept 6 • Full Day 

• Instrument Zoo 

Day 2 

Day 3 



next week at colquitz 
friday, june 28, 2024  

Please email colquitz@sd61.bc.ca AND your child’s teacher if your child will 

be late or absent, or call the Attendance Line  

at 250-479-4313.  
This is the best way to ensure we get the message and a call-out does not go out to you in error.  

Thank you 

 

mailto:colquitz@sd61.bc.ca

